
From: Loni Kuhlmann <lkuhlmann@woodburycountyiowa.gov>  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 12:00 PM 
To: Karen James <kjames@woodburycountyiowa.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Board 
  
Please see attached email 
  
Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: Thomas Fennell <fennelt50@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 11:59:39 AM 
To: Loni Kuhlmann <lkuhlmann@woodburycountyiowa.gov> 
Subject: Board  
  

CAUTION: This email originated from OUTSIDE of the organization. Please verify the sender and use caution if the 
message contains any attachments, links, or requests for information as this person may NOT be who they claim. If 
you are asked for your username and password, please call WCICC and DO NOT ENTER any data. 

To whom it may concern.  I desire to remain on the board of commissoners for Veterans Affairs.   
  
V/r 
  
TJ Fennell 
 




